Dear Families,
This week we will be focussing on the dentist and correct teeth-care with your children. Children are very aware of teeth at their age. Many of the 5 year olds will have started to lose teeth or will start soon and the younger children will be teething. This week, we aim to teach children that dentists are people who help keep teeth healthy and also learning about the importance and techniques of proper tooth care.

Some of the experiences we have planned to learn about the dentist and correct tooth-care are:

· String paintings using dental floss.

· Painting with discarded toothbrushes.

· Learning about different types of foods and why some are good for teeth and some aren’t.

· Exploring tools that a dentist uses. 

At home, some activities you could do with your child to promote correct teeth-care include brushing your teeth together. Sometimes a child will more effectively brush their teeth when they are supervised. It is important for children to realise that they are the primary care-takers of their teeth, and while you can tell them to brush their teeth they are the ones that have to do it, and do it properly. 

Helping your child learn how to correctly take care of their teeth will give your child a sense of responsibility and promote their self-esteem.

Feedback Form

Feedback from families is a gift for the service. It allows us to know what we are doing right, what we’re doing wrong and what could be improved. Please fill out the following form and return it to us by ______________________________

1) How do you feel your child has responded to this unit?

______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

2) Was there any particular activity that you know your child really liked during the unit

Yes/No

3) If yes, what was it?

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

4) Do you have any suggestions as to how we could improve this unit for your child or other children?

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

5) Do you have any further comments or feedback to provide about anything that has been happening in the Service recently?

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Family Member’s Name:  ____________________________________________

Family Member’s Signature: ____________________________________________

Date:______________________________________________

